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April 2024 

Dear Parents / carers, 

Junior Music Festival 2024 

Your child has been invited to attend the Junior Music Festival on Friday 14th June at the Cliffs 

Pavilion, 7:30pm. This is an amazing opportunity to take part in with other schools from the local area 

and to celebrate their love of music.  

To participate, your child must commit to attending the KS2 choir club on a Friday after school, 

3.15pm till 4.15pm, where we will be learning all the songs. The songs will also be available on DB 

Primary for the children to learn at home. 

Prior to the event, there will be a couple of rehearsals for the children to attend, where they will go 

through the songs with other schools participating. The dates are -  

Thursday 23rd May – the local rehearsal will be at Leigh Wesley Methodist Church. We will walk from 

Darlinghurst leaving at 12:30pm and returning at 3:30pm. 

Friday 14th June – the rehearsal will be at the Cliffs Pavilion. We will be leaving school at 8:50am via 

the minibus and returning at 12:45pm. 

You will also be able to purchase tickets to attend the evening performance through the Cliffs 

Pavilion box office. More information will follow on when these will be available to purchase. 

Please complete the slip below and return this to the office by Monday 13th May 2024. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Salter  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Junior Music Festival 2024 – Miss Salter 

 

Child name ……………………………………………. Class ………………………………………. 

I am happy for my child to attend the area rehearsal on Thursday 23rd May  

I am happy for my child to attend the rehearsal at the Cliffs Pavilion on Friday 14th June  

I am happy for my child to attend the Junior Music Festival performance on Friday 14th June at 

7:30pm 

 

Parent/Carer signature ………………………………………………..……..  

 

mailto:generalenquiries@darlinghurstacademy.org.uk

